
 
 

Part-time teacher of Music 
(short-term contract) 
 

For autumn term 2019 
 

Part-time, temporary post (approx 0.25 FTE) over two days, available from 
September 2019, for up to one term (September to half term or December). 
 
We have a short-term position available in the Music Department while we recruit for a 
permanent position for January 2020. The successful candidate may also apply for this role, 
if desired.  
 
The vacancy provides the opportunity for a well-qualified, inspirational teacher of Music to 
teach across all age groups throughout the school KS1-5. Also to contribute to 
extracurricular activities within Music, working closely with peripatetic teachers and 
colleagues in the subject area and the junior school, as well as the wider Creative Arts 
Faculty. 
 
If you enjoy the challenge of teaching ambitious, able and well-motivated students, this 
could be the ideal opportunity for you to join our thriving school, which obtains outstanding 
results.  
 
As part of the Girls’ Day School Trust, the leading and largest group of independent girls’ 
schools in the UK, we offer a variety of benefits, which include: 
 
• Competitive salaries and pay progression 
• Access to extensive professional development opportunities 
• Training grants for qualifications 
• Generous pension schemes 
• Free life assurance benefit 
• Free school lunches 
• A discount of up to 50% on fees for children at GDST schools 
 
To apply and for further information on Northampton High School and the GDST please go 
to www.northamptonhigh.co.uk  
 
Applications should be submitted by Friday 5 July at midday at the latest; however, 
applications may be considered in advance of the deadline.  

Interviews will be held during the week commencing 8 July, or earlier by agreement. As part 
of this process, candidates will be expected to teach a lesson of up to 35 minutes, for which 
a full prior briefing will be given.  

Northampton High School and the GDST (Registered Charity No. 306983) are committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and applicants must be willing to undergo child 
protection screening appropriate to the post, including checks with past employers and the Disclosure 
and Barring Service. 
 

http://www.northamptonhigh.co.uk/

